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K-12 Professional Development Committee 

 
The district has established a K-12 Professional Development Committee.  Please see the 
attached ​job description​ for information on job goal/responsibilities.  The leadership stipend will 
be paid from federal grant (Title IIA) money.  The following staff will be participating.  We look 
forward to planning professional development that is meaningful to the faculty and dedicated to 
the improvement of student learning and well-being. 
 
Pond Cove 
Debbie Butterworth 
Rosemary Ginn 
Sara Hollowell 
Kate Zellers 
 
Middle School 
Laura Briggs 
Talya Edlund 
Kim Sturgeon 
Jonathan Werner 
 
High School 
Janna DeWan 
Kevin St. Jarre 
Liz Yarrington 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/a/capeelizabethschools.org/document/d/170eoyx4UrCrlXnhIKDwROq4ntb_mPTo7k7YZXQnO7ZM/edit?usp=sharing

